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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE
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Dear Park Vista Families,

Happy New Year! Thank you for your continued commitment to our school and for your
support of our educators. January brings a very special recognition ceremony on Saturday
the 11th for our original faculty members as we celebrate our 20th anniversary as a stellar
high school center here in western Lake Worth.

There is even more to look forward to in 2025! Our students, faculty, and staff have been
working hard in the classrooms, athletic fields, on stage, and throughout the community
and this hard work is paying off. Our students are displaying beliefs, values and principles
that will serve them well into the future in addition to earning top-notch grades. Our
graduation date has been set for Monday, May 19, 2025 at the South Florida Fairgrounds,
and we look forward to celebrating this momentous occasion with our student graduates
and their families.

I am very happy to announce that the following teachers have been selected by their peers
as the Park Vista nominees for the prestigious William T. Dwyer Awards for Excellence in
Education: 

General Education (Senior High): Lisa Gilbert
ESE/Special Programs: James Donahue
Student Support and Advancement/Career: James McDonough
STEM: Glenn Brown

Each year the District seeks input from the entire school community. The School
Effectiveness Questionnaire (SEQ) will be available to teachers, staff, students and
parents from January 6th through February 28th. This short survey will provide us with
valuable input to be used for future district-wide planning. More information will be
provided to you soon regarding the SEQ survey. 

School safety awareness is proactively practiced daily here at Park Vista. Please remind
your students that the motto “See something, say something” is a priority for us, as well as
following our school dress code, tardy and attendance rules. There are consequences for
multiple tardies, so please be aware of how many your student may have accumulated and
support us in our endeavor to enforce the rules here at our school.

We wish you and yours all of the best during this new year. Thank you for being an active
member of our school community and for staying connected with us in Cobra Country as
we celebrate our 20th anniversary!

Dr. Enrique Vela
Principal





BAND WINNERS
The band has some amazing accomplishments to
celebrate:

John-Louis Malcynski has been named a
YoungArts Finalist for 2025: Founded in
1981, YoungArts identifies exceptional young
artists, amplifies their potential, and invests in
their lifelong creative freedom. John Louis is
one of 2 Florida musicians total to be selected
for this incredible opportunity. 

Recently, members of the Park Vista Band
competed in the District 14 All-County Band
auditions. These auditions have students all
over the School District of Palm Beach county
competing for a spot in the 9-10 or 11-12
Honor Bands, and we are proud to announce
that 24 students of ours qualified for the 9-10
and 11-12 bands! Besides Dreyfoos school of
the Arts, we tied for having the most number
of students qualify for these honor bands. This
is a huge honor for the whole program!

STAR STUDENT

Congratulations are in order for
Park Vista senior Maquea Grant!
Maquea received her Associates
Of Arts Degree from Palm Beach
State College last month! In
addition to her courses at school,
Maquea consistently took dual
enrollment courses at Palm Beach
State College. It's amazing that she
has achieved this goal prior to
receiving her high school diploma!



BEACH CLEANUP

FOOD DRIVE

On behalf of Science NHS and Journalism NHS we would like to thank everyone that participated in
the Thanksgiving Food Drive. We collected and donated over 1000lbs of Food Items to Feeding
South Florida and with your help they were able to provide approximately 800 meals to families in
need. You are all amazing! Thank you again!

The French Honor Society, in collaboration with the Environmental Club volunteered to cleanup the
beach at Ocean Front Park. They collected buckets full of trash to keep the beaches clean and safe
for beachgoers and wildlife. 







from PTSO

TO JOIN PTSO, ORDER BLANKETS OR OTHER PV MERCH - HERE IS THE LINK: HTTPS://PARK-VISTA-
PTSO.SQUARE.SITE/

If you have any questions please contact
deborah.senich@palmbeachschools.org.

It's 2025. Let's finish out this school year strong! If you have not had time to join PTSO
please take a minute to do so with the link below. We are now at 244 Members! This is
amazing, however, this year's goal is 300 members. You do not have to attend meetings or
volunteer, but it is very helpful if you can.

We will have a meeting in January so please be on the lookout for that date!

Our Park Vista blanket is dated for this school year and so soft! Our next order is on the way.
This makes a perfect gift for that cold Florida weather coming and it's only $25; order one
today! They will be sent home with students or you can make arrangements to pick up in the
main office.

If you were able to participate in our See’s Candies fundraiser, thank you very much! We
were able to raise almost $200! If you loved this fundraiser and have more you’d like to see,
please let us know. 


